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To: Rennie, Craig
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Subject: Little Bog and Lower Trio dams - Nash Stream
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Hi Craig,
 
I’m sure you are busy gearing up for snowmobile season, but I wanted to initiate a conversation with
DNCR regarding the work NHDES is going to do at Little Bog Dam and Lower Trio Dam in Nash
Stream State Forest.  Both dams are being rehabilitated using ARPA funds and to accomplish the
work we will need to upgrade the road between the two dams and delineate staging areas at both
dams for the contractor to use.  In order to use the ARPA funds, we need to put this work out to bid
next year.  You may or may not be involved in this conversation, but I was hoping that you could put
me in touch with whomever is so that we can make sure everyone is aware of what is going on.
 
Thanks,
 
Corey
 
Corey J. Clark, P.E.
Chief Engineer
NH Department of Environmental Services
Water Division
Dam Bureau
29 Hazen Drive, PO Box 95
Concord, NH 03302-0095
Tel:  (603) 271-1961
Fax: (603) 271-6120
Corey.J.Clark@des.nh.gov
 


